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ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 

The UCLA Historical Journal is pleased to be 
able to present a professional publication 
containing three outstanding full-length 
articles, two superb "Notes and Documents," and a 
number of excellent book reviews on a myriad of 
worthwhile topics. This substantive expansion of 
our contents is due primarily to the record 
number of high-quality manuscripts submitted to 
us this year. Hopefully there will be something 
of interest for each reader, and in order to 
continually improve the quality of our Journal, I 
eagerly solicit your comments on Volume 8- as 
well as your manuscripts for Volume 9. 

It is a distinct honor and privilege for me to 
acknowledge the selfless and outstanding service 
rendered by a number of our staff members and 
other staunch supporters over the past year. 
Managing Editor Armando Pimentel has adroitly 
completed the multitude of administrative and 
financial matters associated with such a 
publication, thus freeing me from the fetters of 
minutiae. Armando has been a right-hand man 
second to none. Book Review Editor G. Mick Smith 
has done a superlative job in establishing an 
excellent rapport with a number of publishers, 
which has made an excellent rapport with a number 
of publishers, which has made books readily 
available for our reviewers. I am also grateful 
to Professor Albion M. Urdank, our Faculty 
Adviser, for his insightful advice and sustained 
encouragement. The position of Editor-in-Chief 
is no sinecure, but the collective support, 
wisdom, and enthusiasm of all staff members has 
made my tenure a pleasant learning experience 
rather than a burden. 

For the fifth consecutive year, the Editorial 
Board is pleased to be able to offer the Theodore 
Saloutos Award for the outstanding article in the 
Journal. We would particularly like to thank 
Mrs. Saloutos for her financial and morale 
support, which not only makes this award possible 
but also- along with funding from the UCLA 
Graduate Students Association- greatly aids in 
defraying the rising cost of publication. 

Continuity is of prime importance in a 
graduate student publication. The staff 
cooperation and scholastic excellence established 
over this past year is sure to be continued by G. 
Mick Smith, our Editor-in-Chief for 1988. I 
wholeheartedly with him, and all of next year's 
staff, the very best for continued success . 

Harold E. Raugh, Jr. 
Editor-in-Chief 




